December 18, 2015

NCCC Scholarship Committee
9741 Sunny Pointe Drive
Laingsburg, MI 48848

Dear National Council of Corvette Clubs,

I want to start with apologizing for such a late response. This season of the year has truly been
busy! But what an honor it is to have received this scholarship from you. I can not tell you how
much it means to me. In a time when I not only have to worry about my studies, time
management, and admittedly an adequate amount of sleep, I also have to worry about how I can

do my part to pay for college. For this reason, I humbly receive the reward with a grateful heart.

I am a Business Administration major, although this is pretty tentative right now as I am looking
closer into being a Marketing major with an added Entrepreneurship minor. I am currently a
second semester freshman at John Brown University, about to enter my sophomore year. I am
blessed as a business student here with countless opportunities to engage in learning
opportunities outside of class that further prepare me for the real world. So be assured that your

financial help is being put to work!

Again, your very generous gift is much appreciated and will not be forgotten. It will allow me to
simply focus on my studies. In the future, it will allow me to keep in perspective how I got to
where I am today—certainly not on my own—and will remind me to give back to the community,

as you have given to me.

With much gratitude and sincerity,

e

Connor Luther

2000 W. University St.
JBU Box 2514

Siloam Springs, AR 72761



